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A Public Hearing on the District-Wide School Safety Plan, by the Board of Education, Seaford Union Free 
School District, was held on Thursday, December 7, 2017, in the All Purpose Room of the Manor Elementary 
School, 1590 Washington Avenue, Seaford, New York. 
   
 PRESENT: Mr. Bruce A. Kahn - President 
  Ms. Stacie Stark – Vice President 
  Ms. Janice Baldwin -  Trustee 
  Ms. Natalie Pedisich - Trustee 
  Mr. Patrick Rail - Trustee 
   
Dr. Adele V. Pecora 
Mr. John A. Striffolino 
Ms. Elisa Pellati 
Mr. Christopher Venator, Attorney 
 
At 7:32 p.m., the President of the Board of Education opened the Public 
Hearing on the District-Wide School Safety Plan. As the first order of 
business, Board President Bruce Kahn led the audience in the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 

 OPEN PUBLIC HEARING ON 
DISTRICT-WIDE SCHOOL 
SAFETY PLAN 

   

Mr. Kahn advised that tonight there would be two meetings.  The first would 
be the Public Hearing on the School Safety Plan and then after the Hearing is 
adjourned the Regular Board Meeting will begin. 

  

  OPENING REMARKS 

Peter Cavassa, Director of School Facilities explained that the Public Hearing 
on the Safety Plan takes place each year as required by the State.  He 
advised that last year was a big year when the State changed the format and 
now it is pretty much a formality.  He went on to say that it is on a renewal 
and the Plan stayed the same.  He closed by stating the District-wide Safety 
Plan was posted on the website.  

  

   

None  BOARD COMMENTS 

   

None  PUBLIC COMMENTS 

   

Board President announced that they would be adjourning the public hearing 
and moving into the Board of Education Regular Meeting at 7:34 p.m. 

 ADJOURN PUBLIC HEARING  

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 

Carmen T. Ouellette   
District Clerk  
 
 
 
 
Patrick Rail 
Vice District Clerk 


